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Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Deputies were dispatched to a single vehicle crash with injuries on Hwy 93 at 
Hagness Road. A 43 old man from Eau Claire was southbound on Hwy 93 when he turned to speak with his 
9 year old daughter who was in the back seat. His vehicle drifted onto the right shoulder of the road. He 
over- corrected and crossed to the northbound lane of Hwy 93. His vehicle struck a guard rail then 
overturned in the ditch on the east side of Hwy 93. Both occupants were extricated from the vehicle by 
members of the Township Fire Department. The driver was transported to the hospital with non-life 
threatening injuries. The Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office was assisted at the scene by the Eleva Police 
Department and Township Fire Department. 


